
December, 2012  

Packard Square 

Proposed Site Plan Amendments 

 

On May 2, 2011 the City Council approved the site plan which included a color scheme using tan and 

beige colors.  In December, 2012, the developer proposed to revise the color scheme to include more 

contrasting colors to break up the elevations and separate the project into segments.  There are two new 3D 

renderings created in December, 2012:  one showing the original colors, and an updated version with the new 

colors. 

 

 
Rendering Showing Original Colors 

 

 
Rendering Showing New Colors, December 2012   


